Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8XL



Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema OBE



Tel: **01902 921160**

14th July 2022

Sponsorship Support

Dear Parents/Carers,

As our ongoing commitment to Physical Education, Activity and School Sport continues into next academic year, we are calling on local businesses for support.

Following our league winning success in the first ever Wolverhampton Association for Sport in Primary Schools (WASPS) Girls Football League, 2022–23 will see the birth of the Woodthorne Football Academy. We hope to capitalise on the success this year through increased quality provision for children of all ages. In addition to this, we aspire to ensure all children are active for at least I hour per day so we will be offering children access to a wider range of activities through curriculum delivery, physical activity and extra-curricular clubs.

In return for your sponsorship, your company logo will feature on all Woodthorne Football Academy kits and staff 'Active Wear' next academic year.

For more information or an informal chat, please contact Tania in the school office.

Kind regards,

Mr Stack

`		